Fischer, Janis

From: Fischer, Janis

Sent: Monday, March 07, 2005 2:05 PM

To: 'ienniferh@universaltelecominc.com’

Subject: Universal Telecom, Inc. 2004 Missouri Public Service Commission Annual Report

Thank you for submitting the Competitive Local Exchange Carrier (CLEC) annual report to the Commission. | have
reviewed the annual report. The response to page 1, item 2.a. according to our records should be effective date March
31, 2002 and case number TA-2002-183. While Universal Telecom, Inc. originally received a CLEC certificate in
TA-2000-598 the TA-2002-183 case amended the certificate and authorized the inclusion of certain small incumbent local
carrier exchanges. Please include the TA-2002-183 case in future annual report submissions.

| also noted that an affidavit notarized in the state of Kentucky does not require that the notary affix a seal or stamp. | am
mentioning this specifically for Staff or public readers of this email since it will be included as a supplemental submission
to this annual report (BMAR-2005-0169) in the Commission’s Electronic Filing and Information System (EFIS).

Please call or email if you have any questions.

Regulatory Auditor IV, CPA
Governor Office Building
200 Madison St., Suite 440
Jefferson City, MO 65101
(573) 751-4257
janis.fischer@psc.mo.gov

THIS DEFICIENCY NOTIFICATION DOES NOT REQUIRE A COMPANY RESPONSE.



